
BOARD
REPORT
Chinook Arch Library Board Meeting - August 3, 2023

Summer Reading Program 2023!
The Chinook Arch Summer Reading Program is in full swing!

SRP Coordinators Amy Kim and Tori Norlin have made nearly

40 visits to libraries to deliver their program. So far, 435 kids

have attended. Thanks to Amy and Tori for a wonderful

summer!

Resource Sharing Agreement
Chinook Arch has a long-standing agreement with the

City of Lethbridge Library Board that acknowledges the

Lethbridge Public Library’s contribution to the System

through its collections, expertise, and resources. The

agreement is reviewed by both parties every two years.

No changes to the agreement are recommended by the

Chinook Arch Library Board at this time.
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Thank You and Farewell
to Lisa Weekes
Chinook Arch Associate Director Lisa Weekes

has accepted a position at the UBC Okanagan

Library. The Board would like to formally

thank Lisa for her significant contributions to

Chinook Arch. During her 5 years with the

organization, she masterminded several

successful programs, including the Digital

Literacy Exchange Program (DLEP), the

Seniors and Intergenerational Program, and

many others. She also fundraised nearly $1

million dollars to support these multi-year

programs. Chinook Arch Board and staff wish

Lisa well in her future endeavours. 

Policies Reviewed

Workplace Violence and Harassment

Board Meetings

Bylaws

The board reviewed and approved the following policies:


